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Comments: I live across the bay from the North spit of Coos Bay and I routinely hear the loud noise of OHVs

traveling down the bay side of the spit.  It is particularly noticeable when OHV owners have made after-market

adjustments to their vehicles that increase the decibel level of the machines beyond the factory settings. There is

not enough oversight to adequately enforce current restrictions on these excess OHV noise levels. There needs

to be a focus on ensuring the OHV owners are in compliance with current and any further decibel levels. 

 

I think it is imprudent to allow even higher volumes of noise when it is clear that there is very limited oversight of

current OHV owners.


